
PTFA Newsletter                                                 
 

 

Welcome back, we hope you have settled into the start of the new school year -              

especially our new families.  We have lots planned for the coming months 

ahead, which we are excited to share with you. 

PTFA Annual General Meeting                                       
Wednesday 18th October, 6.00pm 

All roles available, we also require new volunteers to assist 

with the running of the PTFA - through our new PTFA Lite 

service. Can you help? 
There will be a collection on 1st Dec! If 

you are planning on having a sort out at 

home - please save your unwanted             

textiles.  We will let you know when you 

can drop your items into school shortly. 

Last year the money raised by 
the PTFA was used to purchase 

the following: 

 Board games for After School Club 

 Storage Boxes to keep equipment 
clean / together 

 Forest School Shed 

 Read Write Inc. Starter Packs 

 Headphones 

 Leavers Hoodies 

 Water Boiler and Tea Urn for events 

 KS1 Phonics Books 

Every penny raised goes towards            
enhancing children’s learning and 

development in school. 

Children grow fast and we appreciate school uniform being an extra                     
expense, you could do without. The PTFA has a wide selection of preloved 
school uniform on offer - all we ask is for a voluntary donation.  Through 

using our preloved school uniform service, your donation will not only    
benefit the PTFA but you will also help recycle and reduce waste to landfill 

- a win, win!  For any school uniform enquiries, please email: 
PTFA@kingskerswell.devon.sch.uk 

Did you know?                                                        
Last year the PTFA raised:                  

£5016.86 

Date Activity 

Friday 1st December Bags 2 School 

Wednesday 18th October, 

6.00pm 

PTFA Annual General Meeting 

Thursday 19th October End of ½ Term Disco 

November My Child’s Art Children’s                 
Christmas Cards 

Wednesday 5th November PTFA Meeting 

KS1: 6th / 7th December 
KS2: 11th / 12th December 

Christmas Productions 

Friday 8th December Christmas Fayre 

December Father Christmas Visit and Gift 

Friday 15th Dec. 6pm or    Beauty and the Beast Pantomime 

Sunday 31st Dec. 3pm  

      Email: PTFA@kingskerswell.devon.sch.uk 

      Facebook: Kingskerswell Primary School PTFA                       

      Find us on the CLASSLIST app 
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